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UPCOMING EVENTS FOR THIS MONTH 

  El Camino A’s Chapter 

       MAFCA 

 
           P. O. Box 35 

   San Carlos, CA 94070 

VOLUME 43,   ISSUE NUMBER 2                   OCTOBER 2014 

     
  

  

                      

Officers needed now for the 2015 year.  Please call Tom Jeanes or Bill 

Kerns. 

PLEASE HELP OUT YOUR CLUB!!!!! 

 

Please start sending in your 2015 dues to make life easier for our treas-

urers, Lowell and Jessica Wolfe and our Membership Chair, Bill 

Mitchell. Please send your $20 to Lowell and Jessica. 

 

Our October Business Meeting will be at the same old haunts. Please re-

member to bring your canned food items to the meeting. We will be 

playing Halloween Bingo again this year so come and have some fun! If 

possible, wear orange and black clothing. 

 

Come join us for our 4th Thursday Dinner  at the Macaroni  Grill in San 

Mateo. RSVP Tom at 925-408-7294. Hope to  see you there.  
 

Our Annual Christmas Luncheon Flyer is attached. Our luncheon is scheduled 

for December 13, 2014 at the Basque Cultural Center in South City. 

OCTOBER 16 

OCTOBER 23 
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 MONTHLY EL CAMINO A’S EVENTS 

 

 BOARD MEETING: First Thursday of the month at the home of a board member.   

      Notification of the meeting place is made in the Newsletter. 

 

 BUSINESS MEETING: Third Thursday of  each month (except December) at Burlingame Library, 

      480 Primrose Road. Down the staircase to the Community Room. Meeting 

      starts at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 NEWSLETTER:  Mailed out one week before the business meeting. 

 

 MONTHLY ACTIVITY: Usually held on the weekend following the business meeting. Consult the  

      Newsletter for details. 
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Minutes from the  September  Meeting 

Submitted by Joanne Colgate 

 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:08 pm by President Tom Jeanes.  Minutes of 
the August 2014 meeting read and approved after a correction  to birth 
date for Lowell Wolfe. 
  
Treasurer’s Report:  Lowell Wolfe reported that the club is solvent.  Lou Matas will be re-
quested to provide the name of a charity that he would like the designated funds to go to. 
  
Newsletter Editor’s report:  no report. 
  
Webmaster report:  President Tom Jeanes reported that updates to the web site are pend-
ing. 
  
Sunshine report:  Bill Mitchell’s first grandchild is due very soon. 
  
Membership Report:  no report. 
  
NCRG/ACCC/MAFFI Reports:  .Newsletters have been received and are available for view-
ing. 
  
Vice President’s Report:  Sept. 28 is  tour to Ben Lomond to view an antique trailer ex-
hibit.  This coming Sunday there is a car show in Antioch - no hot rods allowed.  Pep Boy’s 
in San Carlos has an on-going car show every Sunday morning.  The Apple Hill Tour is 
scheduled for Oct. 8-9-10. 
  
Tour Recap:  The Lady Drives an A Tour was a fun event.  The annual picnic was a suc-
cess.  George was acknowledged and given thanks for his great organization and cooking 
skills and for making this event successful.  George thanked his assistant chefs for their ef-
forts. 
  
Old Business;  None 
  
New Business:  Update on use of the meeting room at the Burlingame library - we are ok for 
October.  No information at this time on the status for November.  Jim Kaufman is retiring 
and will not be available to set the room up for us.  Rick Black, the MAFCA webmaster, noti-
fied Tom Jeans that the picture he submitted will be the “A” of the Day on Sept. 21.  Pictures 
of our club picnic are on the MAFCA website under International Model A Day.  October will 
be our canned food collection.  We have not received any information from the nominating 
committee on officers for next year. 
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TOM’S THOUGHTS   

 

 

It's October.....time for our last bit of warm weather. It is time for a trip to Apple hill, and enjoy 

the wonderful scent of the foothills. It is time to eat everything apple -- turnovers, pies, cider, fritters 

and ice cream. And then as the end of the month approaches we have Halloween...time for carving 

pumpkins, setting a fire in the fireplace and looking over the soup recipes. Oh and turning back the 

clock so that it gets darker sooner.   

We had a smashing Anniversary Picnic this year. We had lots of attendees and lots of snacks to 

share. The soda fountain center pieces were donated by Lexa and were the result of the Ice Cream Par-

lor theme at the National Meet in Puyallup. George, the chief chef, and his elves Bob, Bill, Vince and 

Sam, cooked a great spread of turkey, chicken, lamb and beef. We all ate until we could not move any 

more. We had lots of items donated for the auction including a couple of cakes, Model A parts, some 

stained glass pictures and lots of other things. We raised a fair amount of money for the club and eve-

ryone had a great time. The cakes were purchased and then served the next day at Vince Asaro's BBQ 

at his shop. I understand it was a great event. Lexa and I missed it...we were zip-lining down Fremont 

Street late at night in Las Vegas. We had a end of the month tour by way of Saratoga to Skyline and 

then down the hill  to  Felton where we enjoyed a fabulous lunch at Oak Tree Ristorante. Great place to 

eat with a large selection of tasty food from pancakes to spaghetti and desserts as well. Then Sam led 

us back up the road to a road that could only be described as frightening. It was steep and long...first 

and second gear. We all made it....it was a travel trailer museum. Steve Katkowsky's Vintage Trailer 

Museum (www.VintageTrailerMuseum.com) is spectacular. He has a 1927 Holt Travel Trailer with Art 

Deco decor and teardrop trailers and trailers from the 1940's and 1950's. His house is also filled with 

wondrous stuff. Thank God it was shorter going down that hill than coming up. It is a great tour. 

Thanks Sam....it was stunning. Our 4th Thursday dinner was at O Solo Mio in Millbrae. Great com-

pany and nice food. They had some memorable sheet music on the walls and wonderful old hits from 

the 50's playing on the stereo. Thank you Vince and Tammy for sharing such a delightful place. 

We are off to  Apple Hill Tour in early October. There is still time to make reservations and 

come along. We could also plan to have a coffee shop tour later in the month.....a Friday morning at 

Martha's in Menlo Park. 

We need some new officers in the club. Would you be willing to help the club and share some of 

your time? We need you as Uncle Sam says in that famous poster from WWI. Also, remember that we 

are doing a food drive in October so start setting aside some stuff to bring to the meeting. 

Just remember – life is what happens when you are planning other things. Be willing to learn 

new things and experience new feelings. We all share this life in the family of man. Don’t hesitate. 

Grab a friend or someone in need. Grab your keys - your Model A awaits. Life is a jour­ney not a desti-

nation. Once in a while instead of looking straight ahead, glance out the side window and see what is 

hap­pening at the moment. Drive safely and remember to enjoy the view. 

 
 

Traveling Tom 
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Annual Picnic Re-

port 

By George Ster-

gion 

 

In the early 1990’s 

I started to do the 

picnic for our 

Model A Club.  I 

started with a 

whole lamb BBQ 

in Lou 

Matas’s backyard.  

It was greatly re-

ceived. 

Next I started fry-

ing whole turkeys 

and this went over 

big as well.  This 

was done at vari-

ous parks.  I con-

tinued 

with the turkeys 

and gradually 

started adding new things, such as Lou’s tomatoes 

from his garden, to make 

a Greek salad.  I eventually began to add to our menu  

besides the turkey some pork, beef, chicken and 

leg of lamb. 

 

I had fun and over the years I had some great help in 

cooking from Vince Vitalie, Bill Kerns, Bob Czinder 

and 

Sam Asaro.  I also want to thank all our members who 

have contributed delicious food over the years. 

This year I also want to thank Tom Jeanes and Lexa 

for the table décor. 

 

It  has all been fun for me but it’s gotten to be too 

much work and has taken a toll on my body. This 

was my 

last year of heading the picnic and cooking.  Next 

year we’ll be back to the old way, totally potluck. 

 

Thank you all for your support over the years! 
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More Picnic Pictures 
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 HAPPY HAPPY BIRTHDAY                             HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

                                  

 

 

 

 

        

            Oct. 3    Mike Cunneen         Oct. 2,1955  Bob&Bunne Pardini 

            Oct. 12  Neli Sammut         Oct. 11,1959 Jim&Rose Kaufman 

 Oct. 18  Tammy Asaro         Oct. 26,2007 Vince&Tammy Asaro 

 Oct. 18  Bob Costa         Oct. 28,1995 Bill&Carol Meyer 

 Oct. 19  Bob Czinder 

 Oct. 24  Vince Vitalie 

 Oct. 27  Tom Jeanes 

 Oct. 27  Carol Costa 

 Oct. 30  Elizabeth Mitchell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRAFTY A’S GET TOGETHER 

 
 
When:  Oct. 22 

Where:  Mary Anne Stergion’s       1144 Ramblewood Way    San Mateo 

Time:   10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 

RSVP:  Mary Anne at 759-0798 

             If you want, wear Halloween attire.  Prize? 

 

      Filoli Cake Monster 
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Vintage Trailer Museum Tour 

Sept. 28, 2014      Report by Sam Asaro 

Led by Sam Asaro 

www.VintageTrailerMuseum.com 

 
 We left Borel Square at 9:30 on Sunday, with four Model A's and one modern iron. We met two more A's  

            up on Skyline.  Our first stop was in Felton for an excellent lunch at the Oak Tree Restaurant. 

            Then on to the museum in Ben Lomond. The travel Trailer Museum was very interesting. 

            Our host Steven Katkowsky was very informative. After the tour Steven asked us up to his house. 

           The tour of the house was as interesting as the museum, antiques and artifacts from all over the world. 

            Those in attendance were George and Mary Anne, Irwin and Diane, Lowell and Jessica, Tom and Lexa,  

 Vince and Marilyn Perry, Z Man and his friend Jerry Marsala (whom George had gone to grade school 

 with), and your tour leaders Sam and his most honorable son Vince. 
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 EL CAMINO A’S ACTIVITIES CALENDAR       2014 

 January February March 

Business Meeting 16 20 20    Food Drive 

Treat Bob Czinder Colgates Wolfes 

Tour Pres.Brunch  & Lou's 100th Safety Clinic Martha's Bakery   March 8 

Tour Date Jan. 18     and   Jan. 30 22     rain date is Mar. 1 22   Shakedown Tour 

Tour Leader Tom Jeanes  &    Mary Anne Sam Asaro   

Tour Meets At Paul's At The Villa for both 9 a.m. at Sam's house   

Dinner Host      Colgates Sam & Connie Asaro 

Secretary Joanne Colgate Joanne Colgate Jessica Wolfe 

Board meeting Tom Jeanes Stergions Paul's At The Villa 

Crafty A's Marilyn Perry Joanne Colgate Mary Anne 

 April May June 

Business Meeting 17 15 19 

Treat Perrys Carl & Lois Pileri Sam & Connie Asaro 

Tour Coastside Tour NCRG in Milpitas  May 23-25 Crime Lab 

Tour Date 26 18  Friendship Day 13-Jun 

Tour Leader Bill Kerns Bill Kerns Diane Abrams 

Tour Meets At 10 a.m. at Wellesley Cr.  RWC 9 a.m. at Wellesley Cr.  RWC 1015  Borel Sq.  San Mateo 

Dinner Host Bill Kerns Abrams Wolfes 

Secretary Marilyn Perry Lois Pileri   

Board Meeting Vitalies Wolfes Tom Jeanes 

Crafty A's Cheesecake Factory Barbara Stouffer Jessica Wolfe 

 July August September 

Business Meeting 17 21 18 

Treat Abrams Hinemans Colgates 

Tour MAFCA in Puyallup, Wash. Aug. 3  Annual Ice Cream Tour Annual Beresford Park Picnic 

Tour Date July 14-18 Aug. 23  Ladies Drive An "A" Sept. 13 

Tour Leader   Lou Matas Host George Stergion 

Tour Meets At   
Lou's house  4 Maple Ave.  Ather-
ton 

  

Dinner Host Sam & Connie Asaro Joe Sammut Vince & Tammy Asaro 

Secretary       

Board Meeting Stergions Paul's At The Villa Vitalies 

Crafty A's Maureen Morley Connie Asaro  

 October November December 

Business Meeting 16    Food Drive 20 No Business Meeting 

Treat Vitalies Lou and Martha   

Tour Apple Hill   Annual Christmas Luncheon 

Tour Date Oct. 9, 10, 11   Dec. 13 

Tour Leader Rick & Joanne Colgate   Host:  George Stergion 

Tour Meets At     Basque Cultural Ctr.   Noon 

Dinner Host  Tom and Lexa     

Secretary       

Board Meeting Stergions Wolfes  

Crafty A's Mary Anne Stergion Barbara Stouffer Connie Asaro 


